
	
	
	
	
	
Showmanship	–	Substitute	Animal	Request	
	 	

	
This	option	is	for	exhibitors	who	check	in	only	a	bull.		
If	you	check	in	a	heifer,	steer	or	cow/calf	pair,	this	request	will	be	immediately	denied.	
	
Bulls	may	not	be	used	in	showmanship.	An	exhibitor	who	enters	and/or	checks	in	ONLY	a	bull	may	apply	for	approval	by	the	AJSA	
Board	of	Trustees	to	use	another	exhibitor’s	animal	in	Showmanship.	
	
Further,	the	following	rules	apply:	

1. Written	application,	using	this	form,	must	be	received	by	on-site	ASA	staff	before	7	pm	on	the	day	of	check-in.		
2. An	animal	may	not	be	used	by	multiple	exhibitors	in	Showmanship	at	the	same	AJSA	Classic.	
3. The	same	animal	must	be	used	for	all	phases	of	Showmanship.	
4. Animals	being	used	in	Showmanship	must	be	entered	in	the	Cattle	Show.	
5. Any	exhibitor	who	checks	in	a	heifer,	cow/calf	pair	or	steer	is	not	eligible	for	this	exemption.	
6. Any	exhibitor	who	checks	in	no	cattle	is	not	eligible	for	this	exemption.	
7. All	other	Showmanship	rules,	as	printed	in	the	AJSA	Regional	and	National	Classic	Rules,	must	be	met.	

	
Turn	in	requests	to	the	AJSA	Show	Office	or	to	on-site	ASA	Staff.	
	
	
	

	

Name	of	Event:		 	

Contestant	Name:		 	

State:		 	

On-Site	Phone	Number:		 	

	

Exhibitor	of	animal	you	will	use	for	showmanship:		 	

Registered	name	of	animal	he/she	will	use	for	showmanship:		 	

Registered	name	of	animal	you	will	use	for	showmanship:		 	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	
Contestant	Signature(s)	 	 Date	

	 	 	 	
Parent/Guardian	Signature	 	 Date	

	
	
By	submitting	a	substitute	exhibitor	request,	you	acknowledge	that	you	have	read	and	understand	the	AJSA	Regional	and	National	
Classic	rules	in	full.	Further,	you	agree	to	abide	by	the	AJSA	Board’s	decision	regarding	this	request.	


